
Santa Dash 

 
 

Thank you for sponsoring our Santa 

Dash.  With your support, we managed 

to raise £ 382 which will go to those 

less fortunate at this time. 

 

 

 

 

    
 

Carol Singers 
 

On Tuesday 17th December, children 

from Yr 4 sang Christmas Carols for 

the residents of Walton Manor 

Residential Home.  The residents 

thoroughly enjoyed this special 

occasion and the children were a credit 

to the school. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder for End of Term 
 

Please remember that we break up for Christmas on  

Friday 20th December at 1:30pm.   

 

The children will return to school on Tuesday  

7th January 2014 - 8:55am. 
 

 
 

Educate Award Winners 
 

In November, St John’s won the  

‘Most Inspirational School’ award 2013.  

 

Well done everyone.  Along with our North West Pupil  

Premium Award and our great SAT’s results, this has  

been an extremely successful year for St John’s.   

We look forward to 2014 and may our success continue! 
 



Christmas Performances 

 
Well done to all our wonderful performers.  We hope that you enjoyed our Nativities 

and Christmas performances.  The children and staff worked extremely hard and as 

always, they were well attended by parents and grandparents. 

School Clubs 
School Clubs will begin as 

usual the second week 

back; week commencing 

13th January 2014.   

 

Reminders will be sent to 

parents upon our return 

to school regarding the 

start dates for individual 

clubs. 

 
                 Please remember to visit our website which is constantly being updated -                   

                                                  www.stjohnskirkdale.co.uk         Issue: December 2013  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports 
Yr 2 children took part in a Mat Ball Tournament 

(similar to Netball).  The children won their mini 

league and got through to the finals.  The children 

came in 2nd place only losing by 1 point.  On their first 

attempt at this sport the children done tremendously 

well.  Congratulations !  

A Taekwondo demonstration also took place in the hall 

for parents and children.  It is hoped that in the near 

future a Taekwondo Club will be available for children 

in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

 
 

 
            

            Christmas Message 
On behalf of myself, staff children and  

governors of St John’s may we wish you 

a very happy and peaceful Christmas. 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.stjohnskirkdale.co.uk/

